CITY OF SUMAS

433 Cherry Street/PO Box 9, Sumas, WA 98295
P: (360) 988-5711 F: (360) 988-8855

A GREAT PLACE T0 LIVE AND DO BUSINESS

City of Sumas
Shoreline Master Program Periodic Review
Notice of Public Comment Period and Public Hearing

The City of Sumas hereby gives notice regarding the availability of proposed amendments to
the City’s Shoreline Master Program (SMP) to be considered as part of the Periodic Review
required pursuant to the state Shoreline Management Act, RCW 90.58. Notice is hereby given that
April 7, 2021 marks the beginning of the 60-day public review period required by the state Growth
Management Act.

Whritten comments will be accepted through June 7,2021. Copies of the proposed
amendments to the SMP are available for review at Sumas City Hall and on the City’s website at:
http://www.cityofsumas.conyshoreline management master program. For more
information, contact Sumas City Hall at (360) 988-5711.

: The Sumas City Council will hold a public hearing regarding the proposed amendments to
the SMP on June 14, 2021 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at Sumas City Hall. Any party may submit
written or oral testimony at the hearing. Interested parties should contact City Hall or the City
website to receive information regarding in-person and remote access to the city council meeting
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